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March 25, 2024

To All Residents of the
Bel Marin Keys Community Services District

Re: Outdoor BBQing within the BMK Special District

During the March 21, 2024 regular meeting of the Bel Marin Keys CSD Board of Directors, the
issue of outdoor BBQing was discussed at length. A director moved to allow and encourage the
activity of outdoor BBQing. The motion was then carried by an unanimous vote of all five directors.

The District is pleased to annouce that it is the position of the Bel Marin Keys Board of Directors,
and the District Manager, that using outdoor BBQs, including charcoal, wood or gas, is considered
acceptable, customary, and normal activity within the Bel Marin Keys community and is not
considered a nuisance, or unacceptable behavior, nor an activity subject to any lawsuit.

Please direct any questions to the CSD office.

Very truly yours,

e

Michael Gadou
District Manager President of the Board of Directors
mgadouaia’bmkesd.us vlattanzio@bmkesd.us




